+ :MURPHY GRAVES

ARCHITECTS Board Update
Date: July 5, 2013 Murphy + Graves Project No. 1264
Re: Hardin County Board of Education Project Update

GC Burkhead Elementary School:
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On July 2, 2013 I met with James Bauman at KDE for Schematic Design Review. Mr.
Bauman gave verbal approval during the Meeting and indicated an official letter to be issued
the week of July 8, 2013. (See attached Minutes.)

2. Modification to the building elevations as requested by the Board will be presented at the
July Board Meeting.

On June 25, 2013 Maria Gillette, Rusty Taylor, David Wyatt, Shannon Hayes, Steven Kirk,
and City Officials met for a Kick-Off Meeting for the Project. (See attached Minutes.)

4. Geo-Thermal test wells are being scheduled to start within two weeks.

5. Murphy + Graves Architects will present 100% Consultant Documents for the Site Grading
Package Design for approval.

Murphy + Graves Architects will present 100% Design Development Documents for review
and approval.
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Action Items for Board Approval:

1. Review and approval of revised exterior elevations.

2. Review and approval of Design Development Package.

3. Review and approval of 100% Design Documents for Site Package.
4. Review and approval of BG #2 and BG #3 for total Project.

The above narrative represents the activities that have taken place during the last month.

If upon review of the Update you have any questions please feel free to contact me at the office at
859.559.0504, or my cell at 859.806.471.

Prepared by:
Cre b e

Chuck Trimble
Principal

cc: Gary Milby, Maria Gillette, File 1264-C
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